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                                                                                                                 8th November 2018                                                                                                       

Dear Parents                                            

   

RE: Year 6 Educational School Visit to France July 2019 

 

I am pleased to advise you that we have now provisionally booked our trip to France, 

commencing Tuesday 2nd July and returning to school on Friday 5th July 2019. 

 

We will be holding a meeting on Monday 19th November, in the upper hall commencing at 

5.00pm, to talk about the trip and answer any questions you may have.    

 

In the meantime please return the slip below to myself or Miss Simmons, before the meeting 

on Monday, to indicate whether you would be interested in your child visiting France. 

 

We look forward to seeing you 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Mr C Stephenson / Miss C Simmons 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

FRANCE 2019 

 

Name of child …………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child is / is not* interested in visiting France in July 2019. 

 

I will / will not* attend the meeting on Monday 19th November. 

 

* delete as appropriate 


